
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News 

Prof. Ajay Khare, School of Planning and Architecture has been selected for the 
prestigious Getty Conservation Institute's Guest Scholars Program. The Getty Scholars Program 
supports researchers in advancing knowledge of the arts and humanities and producing cutting-
edge scholarship that contributes to the understanding and preservation of cultural heritage. Prof. 
Khare will be joining a group of highly qualified scholars from across the world who will have 
the unique opportunity to delve into one of the world's leading art history collections while 
engaging with a global community dedicated to intellectual exchange and exploration. 

One of the major goals of the Getty Scholars Program is the creation of a global network which 
allows scholarly exchanges beyond borders of nations. 
During the course of the programme, Prof. Khare will be in residence at the Getty Institute in 
Los Angeles from April to June 2026, focusing on his research about temple Towns of India. His 
time at the Getty will allow him to develop an Inventory and Cultural Heritage Mapping of 
Temple Towns in Tamil Nādu, India. 

https://www.getty.edu/news/getty-announces-2025-2026-scholars/?fbclid=IwY2xjawKqY_VleHRuA2FlbQIxMQBicmlkETFCRVNVYmZqTVBIbnI1S1NwAR4FGB27n1kftUiPVaq87wKAzFWaveWIO8QtKCIRDRzYVQw8MBRovr62KfZExA_aem_h3SJMU9UrQH2bucZ6eMFcQ

